## McCue, Thom 883-7528

From:

Rita Dalessio [puffin@mbay.net]

Sent:

Wednesday, November 10, 2004 3:23 PM

To:

McCue, Thom 883-7528

Cc:

Frank Angel

Subject: Pebble Beach Company revised DEIR

November 10, 2004

Thomas A. McCue, Project Planner Monterey County Planning and Building Inspection Department Coastal Office 2620 First Avenue Marina, CA 93933

Re: Revised Pebble Beach Company DEIR

Dear Mr. McCue:

The Ventana Chapter of the Sierra Club has reviewed the revised DEIR for the Pebble Beach Company's Development Plan. We were unable to find much changed from the original DEIR of last spring. Our concerns for water, significant Monterey Pine habitat and listed species remain the same as before.

Therefore, we are resubmitting our original comments in response as attachments to this email. I have also attached comments from U. S. Fish and Wildlife, California Coastal Commission and California Department of Fish and Game. Please let me know if you are unable to open these attachments.

Sincerely, Rita Dalessio Ventana Chapter, Sierra Club Chapter Chair